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Comments: I know you are probably getting a lot of other comments about the specific related to the proposed

legislation. I will try to take a different tact.  First I appreciate everything you and the organization do to make so

many areas of this great country accessible for camping, hiking and exploration.  As far as this proposal goes, I

would ask you to consider the slippery slope that this creates. We all access things differently and each time

access is needed in the wilderness, safe preparation and maintenance is needed. Fixed anchors on a climbing

route are no different to me than the work that is done to put in "fixed" steps on a hiking trail or a "fixed" bridge

across a creek.  How can one be taken away and not also see the drastic similarity to the other.  Please do not

pass this. I love to climb and doing it without fixed anchors and bolts would make it either inaccessible in many

areas or very unsafe in many others.   


